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Memorandum of Response

Caleb White, Business Advocate
Common Sense Initiative

Emily Groseclose, Director of Strategic Initiatives
Ohio Department of Commerce, Division of Cannabis Control

September 20, 2024

CSI Recommendations Received September 16, 2024

Mike DeWine, Governor Jon Husted, Lt. Governor Sherry Maxfield, Director

Thank you for your review of the Renewals, Employee Badging, Transportation, Security,

Inspections, Patient & Caregiver Registration rule package and CSI recommendation received by the
Division on September 16, 2024.

Based on your feedback of the package, the Ohio Division of Cannabis Control will proceed with
filing these rules with JCARR.
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